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July 29, 2014 

City of Opa-locka 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this letter as my recommendation of the construction firm, Central 

Florida Equipment Rentals, Inc. I have had the opportunity to work with Central 

Florida Equipment Rentals, Inc over many years through a variety of construction 

projects valued of over $1M. 

Central Florida Equipment Rentals, Inc has is a professional and ethical caliber. 

Utilizing quality sub-contractors has proven to be a definite strength of Central 

Florida equipment Rentals, Inc. Schedule have been always maintained and all 

projects have been completed on time. Safety has been regarded as top priority. 

Understanding that it takes highly qualified personnel to maintain good 

relationship, Central Florida Equipment Rentals, Inc has provided exceptional staff 

that stay involved and accessible throughout a project at all times. 

Central Florida equipment Rentals, Inc is a firm that Arellano Construction, Inc will 
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future. 




